
DON BOSCO SCHOOL 
Panchanantala, Boaliadanga P.O., Berhampore, Murshidabad Dist., W.Bengal – 742102 

Phone no. : 03482 - 258895, E-mail : donboscoberhampore@gmail.com 
 

NOTICE TO THE PARENTS/ THURSDAY, 19th AUGUST, 2021 

Dear Parents, 

This is to inform that you are expected to pay the school fees of your 

children from APRIL TO SEPTEMBER, 2021 by FRIDAY, 10TH 

SEPTEMBER, 2021 (extended date). 

 Therefore, those of you who have not paid fees as mentioned above 

are requested to pay before the due date to help your children write 

their First Term Examinations without any difficulty. 

Looking forward to your wholehearted support and cooperation, 

Thank you,.  

 
Yours sincerely 

 

Fr. Sunit Kishor Kiro 

Principal 
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